
 

301 BARBER AVENUE, WORCESTER, MA 01606 O (774) 243-9735  John.Maher@Charter.com 
 

John R. Maher 
Director of Government Affairs  

 

September 23, 2022 
 
 
RE:  Charter Communications – Programming Notification 
 
Dear Municipal Official: 
 
This letter will serve as notice that on or around October 24, 2022, Spectrum Northeast, LLC 
(“Spectrum”), will add The Word Network in high definition on channel 167 or 462 on SPP 
Select on the channel lineup serving your community. 

To view a current Spectrum channel lineup visit www.spectrum.com/channels.   
 
If you have any questions about this matter, please feel free to contact me at 774-243-9735 or 
via email at John.Maher@charter.com. 
 
Sincerely yours, 

 
 
John R. Maher 
Director of Government Affairs 
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